
Otane to Waipawa  
Wastewater Pipeline  
(Stage 1)

HEAD CONTRACTOR:

Thanks for your patience and support whilst we complete this work.

For regular project updates visit the Councils website  
or Facebook pages. If you have any feedback please  
contact the Council on 06 857 8060 or www.chbdc.govt.nz

Shane Kingston 
06 857 8060

KEY COUNCIL CONTACT

Joseph Symonds 
027 569 7355

KEY CONTRACTOR CONTACT

June 2020 - October 2020
PROJECT TIMELINE

SCOPE: 

As part of our commitment to improving the wastewater in the district - this is the first step in the plan.  
Stage 1 proposes to install 3500m of pipeline as a future conveyance route along White Road. 
Stage 2 proposes to continue the route on to the Waipawa wastewater plant, and is expected to start in July 2021.


